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August 2023 

 

Specification change: RH series power relays 

 
IDEC would like to inform you of a specification change regarding some of our RH series power 

relays. Details are as follows:  

 

 

1. Subject models 

RH series power relays; 

- Part number starting with RH1 (Except for AC type of top bracket mounting of cadmium free 

type): All products  

- Part number starting with RH2 (Except for cadmium free type): All products  
 

Note: Special products are also included. 

Cadmium free type is part number with W. (Example:  RH1B-UW∗) 

 

 

2. Modification details 

The marking of relay case will be changed as below.  

RH1 series silver cadmium oxide type 

Style Current New 

Top bracket mounting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of terminal number 

Change of connection view 

Basic,  

With indicator,  

With diode, 

With indicator and diode, 

With check button 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Addition of “Bottom View” 

Change of terminal number 

Change of connection view 
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RH1 series cadmium free type 

Style Current New 

Top bracket mounting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of connection view 

Note: AC type remain same 

Basic,  

With indicator,  

With diode, 

With indicator and diode, 

With check button 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Addition of “Bottom View” 

Change of connection view 

 

RH2 series silver cadmium oxide type 

Style Current New 

Top bracket mounting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of terminal number 

Basic,  

With indicator,  

With diode, 

With indicator and diode, 

With check button 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of terminal number 

Note: There is no other specification change. 
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3. Schedule 

Starting January 2024 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

Note: Current and new products may be mixed in the same shipment. 

 

 

4. Part number and prices 

No change 

 

 

5. Identification 

Modified products will have an identification mark “*” on their product case.  

 

 

 

 

 

This identification letter will be used with modified products made until June 2024. 

 

 

 


